
 Welcome to Canada! 

Hello everyone! My name is Mrs Chard and together we are Canada! I can’t wait to be 

your new teacher in September and I’m looking forward to getting to know you all. We 

have lots of exciting things planned for you so let’s work together, learn and have fun! 

 

 
This is my 10th year teaching and I love teaching KS1. Year 2 is a 

really exciting and special year and I feel privileged to be able to 

experience it with you all. I love teaching all subjects, though 

English, History and Art are my favourites. I look forward to 

hearing what your favourite subjects are. 

 

I have always wanted to be a teacher since I was little and teaching is my passion. I am a Mum to two 

amazing boys, who I love spending time with and taking on fun days out! I also love shopping! I can often 

be found in the local shopping centre searching for new shoes or bags. I enjoy reading with a Costa Coffee 

in my spare time!  

Teacher Favourites:  

Colour: Pink 

Food: Pasta 

Wild Animal: Lion 

Domestic animal: Dog 

Chocolate: Fruit and Nut 

Movie: Aladdin 

Book growing up: The Jolly Postman  

Hobbies: Shopping and Reading 

 

 

 

 

I am very excited to be your teacher in September. I can’t wait to get to know you all and 

learn all about your favourite things. I’m looking forward to us showing the 3R’s together 

so that we can all reach our full potential. I hope you all have an amazing summer with 

your families and I can’t wait to hear all about it in September.  

See you soon!    

Mrs Chard x ☺  

 


